
 

 

 
         Date: 26 Aug 2022 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from the Music department! We look forward to another wonderful year of music learning 
at KJS. 

Thank you for your patience while we get the information out to you regarding Music clubs at KJS for 
the 2022/23 academic year. 

This year KJS has employed the services of a company to coordinate all of our music tutors. This will 
include processes for registration and for payment. This is taking a little while to set up but we are 
confident it will make our procedures much more efficient moving forward. 

We will have more detailed information regarding the timescale in the coming weeks. Again, thanks 
in advance for your patience as we aim to improve our systems and provision at KJS. 

  

Best regards, 

Ms Vindy Ho 

Expressive Arts Lead 

 


